
Thank you so much to our amazing PTFA who continue to work so 
hard in both fundraising and providing enriching experiences for the 

children - you are greatly valued and appreciated!
The Christmas Fair and raffle raised a superb £1100!

The FIG jewellery draw  was won by Christine Cottle and raised £175 - 
which will be shared between Families in Grief and both Dolton and 

The Clinton Schools

I wish you all  a very merry Christmas and a 
happy, healthy and peaceful New Year!

We look forward to welcoming you back on
 Monday 6th January!

Dolton Headteacher Update 20.12.24

I cannot quite believe that we are already at the 
end of the Autumn Term - and what a jam packed 
term it has been!

The children have all made some super progress 
across the curriculum. Hopefully you have 
enjoyed seeing our regular updates that give you 
a flavour of what the children have been learning.

We have of course finished the term off with 
some wonderful Christmas events where the 
children have been proud performers, inspiring 
speakers, fundraisers and skill builders!


